
 
Location and Design Concept Acceptance for FDOT S.R. 29 PD&E Study 

 
On May 15, 2017, the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) Office of Environmental Management (OEM) 
granted Location and Design Concept Acceptance for the State Road (S.R.) 29 Project Development and 
Environment (PD&E) Study. The project limits are from north of S.R. 82 in Collier County to south of County 
Road 80A in Hendry County, a distance of approximately 18 miles.  The Financial Project ID number is: 417878-
2-22-01. The proposed improvements include widening the existing S.R. 29 from two lanes to four lanes. 
Additional information is available on the project website at www.sr29.com. This project is now eligible to move 
to the next phase of development. 
 
If you would like more information regarding this project, please contact FDOT Project Manager, Marlon Bizerra, 
at (863) 519-2250 or by e-mail at Marlon.Bizerra@dot.state.fl.us.com. 
 
The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable federal environmental laws for 
this project are being, or have been, carried out by (FDOT) pursuant to 23 U.S.C. §327 and a Memorandum of 
Understanding dated December 14, 2016 and executed by the Federal Highway Administration and FDOT. 
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